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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 10:57 AM
To: 'Joan O'Connor'
Cc: Nonnye Grant
Subject: RE: TOWN OF POMONA PARK - DOCKET #20170093EI AND #20170096-EI   

***INCORRECT EMAIL ADDRESS***

Good morning Ms. O’Connor,  
 
We are in receipt of your attached change of information.  We are forwarding your message to Nonnye Grant as she 
updates the company information in our Master Commission Directory.  If she has any questions, she will be in contact 
with you. 
 
Thank you for your information. 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Joan O'Connor [mailto:townclerk@pomonapark.com]  
Sent: Friday, August 04, 2017 10:51 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: TOWN OF POMONA PARK - DOCKET #20170093EI AND #20170096-EI ***INCORRECT EMAIL ADDRESS*** 
 
Good morning and please excuse the delay in responding to your letter of July 19, 2017.
 
INCORRECT EMAIL:  mayor@pomonapark.com 
CORRECT EMAIL:  townclerk@pomonapark.com 
 
I have been the Town Clerk for just under a year.  I am not understanding what I need 
to do with this.  Any education is appreciated. 
 
Thank you very much! 
 
Joan 
 
Joan O’Connor, Town Clerk 
Town of Pomona Park 
PO Box 518 
Pomona Park, FL 32181 
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386-649-4902 
townclerk@pomonapark.com     
  
Disclaimer:  According to Florida Public Records Law, email correspondence to and from the Town of Pomona Park, including email 
addresses and other personal information is public records and must be made available to the public and media upon request, unless 
otherwise exempt by the Public Records Law. 
 




